The Friends  of the North Hampton Public Library

Wednesday, March 20, 2019

North Hampton Public Library

Presiding Officer Cynthia Swank called the meeting to order at 9:34AM.  In attendance were Jackie Brandt (Library Trustee), Hope Miller, Nancy Monaghan, Liz Herold (Adult Services Librarian), Jane Boesch, Donna Etela, and Rick Stanton.

The treasurer’s report states that the balance at the end of February was $11,984.11.  This does not include the income from the March 4 fundraiser at Community Oven where the net intake will be $875.35, a  hundred dollars more than last year’s fundraiser.  A greater profit had been hoped for, but it was still a success.  The treasurer’s report was approved.

The minutes of the meeting of February 20, 2019 were approved as presented, noting the correction of the April 6 program date to be April 16.

OLD BUSINESS

Tech Fair :  April 13 (Saturday) 10 till noon

The Friends will reimburse the Library for the purchase of refreshments for the event.  Liz Herold explained that it will be more of an open house, with staff providing one on one help with the digital resources in the library.  There will be a Friends table, with the food.
Library building planning:  


Still being arranged is a library/trustees/foundation/friends meeting.  Susan Leonardi had suggested April 3 or April 9 at 6:30PM.   It is hoped one date will work.  The next trustees meeting is April 10.


A 3-D printer will be in the library this summer, and its possible uses were explored, perhaps in creating a model of the new library.  Using Legos was also suggested.  Joe Manzi will be contacted about a Lego Club at school or in the recreation department.  Legos could also be donated.  


It was suggested that drawings be posted around the library with staff or trustees to answer questions and receive suggestions.  What is the future time line for the library?

Old Home Day:


The date has been set for August 10, with August 11  for rain day.  The Historical Society trolley tours will be on the 11th.  What theme could be set for the Friends this year?

NEW BUSINESS

Summer Programs:


Request for funds for children’s program for summer - $586.68 for three programs was requested by Connie Margowsky and was approved.  They are:


McAuliffe-Shepard Planetarium Program, June 20, 4PM


Children’s Museum of New Hampshire, July 12, 2PM


Integrated Nature Arts Programs for Kids, July 25, 4PM


For adults there will be the usual reading program with raffle.


Some of the gift certificates available might be more suitable for the mental health month program, or the caregiver programs coming up.  It was decided to offer them at the two caregiver programs on March 28.
Library programs:


Ongoing:  Friday Flicks, Knitters, Book Cluba


March 28 - Care partner Debbie Kroner, 11AM and 6:30PM


April 4 - Lyme disease - 10AM

April 10-17 - Library Week



Including tech open house April 13.



Friends voted to approved spending up to $200 for food for tech open 


house and for all the programs during Library Week.

April 11 - Stuffed animal sleepover

April 16 - John Perrault and friends


April 23 - Paint party


April 27 - Local authors meet and greet



including seeing book illustrated by Sue Ann Bottomley of sketches of 


every town in New Hampshire


April 30 - Birds, bats and butterflies


May 9 - Hiking in Spain


May 14 - Mental health, “In one’s own voice”


June 6 - 27 - Tai Chi on Thursday mornings


May 21 - Love the home you’re in - decorating and organizing


June 4 - Harmonica program


Also:  Seed library, seeds donated by North Hill Nursery

Other Friends groups:  The Friends are exploring meeting with and/or learning about other regional Friends groups and what they do, starting with Greenland and Rye.
“United for Libraries” is an ALA site to which one can subscribe.  It was suggested that Stratham and Brentwood had active Friends groups.

Other:  Nancy Monaghan suggested selling our note cards outside the library.  Perhaps there are stores that would display and sell.  Would the Business Association be of help?

Other possibilities:  church fair, book store, sewing store, Shaw’s. Nancy will ask at the UPS store.
Next meeting:  The next Friends meeting will be Wednesday, April 17, at 9:30AM.

Meeting adjourned at 10:45AM.

Signed,

Jane Boesch, Secretary
Secretary
